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Wilson, Tabatha

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2013 11:55 AM
To: sales; Richard Hexamer
Cc: Fuller, Kim; Wilson, Tabatha; Mena Mike Spencer (menawwtp@gmail.com); mena 

charles pitman; Denise Georgiou; Uyeda, Craig
Subject: AR0036692_Street and Performance ARP001057 Oct 2013 wastewater flow schematic 

with work tank contents_20131031 
Attachments: WASTE.pdf

Richard,  
 
Your regulated wastewater schematic was received and reviewed.  Along with naming the contents of 
the work tanks and their capacity, this office will deem it in compliance with the Baseline Monitoring 
Reporting requirements in 40 CFR 403.12(b).  Previously, there had been no evidence of an 
understandable wastewater flow schematic for your plating lines and/or rinses through treatment to 
the final sampling point. 
 
Please place an “October 2013” date on it and keep this in your Pretreatment file for future reference. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.   
 
Sincerely,   
 
Allen Gilliam 
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator 
501.682.0625 
 
ec:  Craig Uyeda, NPDES Enforcement Branch Manager 
       Charles Pitman, Mena General Manager 
       Mike Spencer, Mena Wastewater Plant Superintendent 
       Denise Georgiou, CH2M Hill consultants to Mena 
 
E/NPDES/NPDES/Pretreatment/Reports 
 
From: sales [mailto:sales@hotrodlane.cc]  
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2013 9:29 AM 
To: Gilliam, Allen 
Subject: STREET & PERFORMANCE PER RICHARD HEXAMER 
 
  
ATTN: This email may contain confidential material for the sole use of the intended recipient. 
Any unauthorized use or distribution by another party is strictly prohibited. 
















